MEMORANDUM

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL
FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works
SUBJECT: Disposal of the 1997 Chevrolet S-10

DATE: April 18, 2017

BACKGROUND

The S-10 was used primarily by the summer/ part- time help. We recently found
that the truck has a cracked head and is not worth the cost that it would be to
repair. We will call around to local scrap yards to get the best price on disposal.

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION

Motion to approve the disposal of the 1997 Chevrolet S-10



